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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Fingal County Council. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you are satisfied of the email's authenticity.

We wish to inform you that we object in the strongest possible terms to the proposal for a second runway at
Dubin Airport. We do so because because of the blatant disregard for the planning process in relation to the so-
called “divergent routes” which were NEVER the subject of a planning application.

Whereas a planning permission has been granted for the runway, the “divergent flightpaths” which the Airport
Authority now propose to implement have NOT been the subject of a planning permission.

The Airport’s plans as they are proceeding are clearly in breach of planning laws and as such should not be
allowed to proceed. It is extraordinary that a primary State-backed authority can proceed in this way having a
blatant disregard for the planning conditions that are imposed on the rest of us.

We would appreciate your sending us an acknowledgement of this email and an assurance that all matters
relating to this development will adhere to the necessary legal and planning conventions.

Sincerely yours,

Eamon & Nora O Murcha

. Seapark

Malahide
Co Dublin





